
March 2, 2022 
 
The District and the BEA met at 3:19 p.m. in the staff work room of the Bennett Community 
School, Bennett, IA to open negotiations. Those present were Lonnie Luepker, Jeremiah Costello 
and Amanda Skriloff representing the District, and Deb Storjohann, Tina Vyncke and Kelly Wendel 
representing the BEA. 
 
The BEA presented an initial proposal as follows: 
 
Salary schedule changes to increase the base salary from $29,814 to $30,314, a $500 increase, 
with step, and longevity increasing from $300 to $600, a $300 increase.  
 
Total package increase was at 5.03%. 
 
No other action or discussion was taken. Meeting ended at 3:28 p.m. 
 
Attest: 
Amanda Skriloff 
Secretary 
 
 
 


